
5/6/19 WALC Meeting Minutes – Waukesha, WI

Present:  Tracy Schaffhauser, Kristen Lee, Terri Funk, Diane Oakland, Kathie Russell, Sandy Testin,
Marcia Barritt, Meredith Weir, Wendy Sherwood, Kim Miller, Janet Godshall, Allison Laverty
Montag, Nicole Robbins, Lisa Zimmermann

Minutes available on website - approved

We are looking for a new secretary – please contact our WALC president if you want more
information about the position

Treasurer Report  - for last 3 months – this includes conference, some expenses still
outstanding
In $77,431
Out $51, 911

This year we have funded about $10,000 in grants, sent 3 scholarship participants to CLC
training, 3 scholarships recipients to our WALC conference, 2 representatives to USLCA & ILCA,
and sponsored 4 quarterly meetings at very low cost or free

Membership – 185  members

USLCA - Conference next week.  4 people will be representing WALC and looking for  speakers
we would like to bring to Wisconsin

Programs: We are working to collaborate with WBC and LLL to work together to bring
educational opportunities to breastfeeding advocates in Wisconsin
January 2019 – Madison   36 attendees, with Dr Anne Eglash, excellent evaluations
May – Wauwatosa
September – Collaborating with WBC, Marshfield, Thursday Sept 26
November – TBA
January 2020  - TBA
Anyone who has ideas for topics, speakers, or hosting site, please contact Diane Oakland –
contact info available on website

Conference – 377 people attended, evaluations were very positive
We are working on a successful transition for 2 conference committee members who are leaving,
with one being our committee chair.  Wendy Sherwood is taking the speaker liaison and printing
positions.  Other committee members will take over committee chair responsibilities.

Grants – have been approved and recipients will be notified shortly

New Business
Watch website for updates on meetings

Respectfully submitted by
Sandy Testin
WALC Membership Chair


